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A Look Back with Mike + Angel on the 2016 Competition Season, it was a great Show Season for Angel Taking 
First Place and getting her pro-card in USBF. Also stepping up to OCB and Taking Second in her first OCB Show, 
Angel is on her whey to a great competitive Career. Team Atlas is Looking  Forward to the upcoming 2018 
season with Paul Beyer and Vernon Harris Competing on MARCH 31TH, Wishing them good luck. 

 

A big big thank you! 
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